
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

www.stpaulak.com      |      PO Box 901, St. Paul Island, Alaska 99660      |      907.546.3113 

September 23, 2022 
 
Michael Baldwin, Superintendent 
Pribilof School District 
PO Box 207 
St. Paul Island, AK 99660 
 
RE: Heating Fuel Bid 
 
Aang, Mr. Baldwin: 
 
The City of Saint Paul is submitting the attached Bid for heating fuel for the St. Paul School and 
teacher housing for the September 2022 – August 2023.  We would like to thank you for the 
opportunity to bid on heating fuel for the school and housing and we hope that we can continue to 
serve you.  If you have any questions regarding this Bid please contact me at 907-546-4179 or 
pazavadil@stpaulak.com.  
 
 
Txin qaĝaasakuqing, 

 
Phillip A. Zavadil 
City Manager     
 
Cc. Saint Paul City Council 
 Monique Baker, City Clerk, City of Saint Paul 
 Stephanie Mandregan, Finance Director, City of Saint Paul 
 David Joyner, Public Works Director, City of Saint Paul 


